Date 24 October 2018

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Phototronics, the school photographers will be coming into school on Monday 5 November to take
individual and family group photographs of the children.

All the children will be photographed individually and with their siblings (unless you specifically
instruct us otherwise). As in previous years there is no obligation to purchase any photographs.

Please come along at 8.30 am or 3.20 pm if you would like to bring pre-school siblings to be

photographed as part of a family group.

OCTOBER HALF TERM AT OVER THE RAINBOW

Attached is the holiday club booking form for
Over the Rainbow for October half
term.

INFANTS CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE

Dates and times of the infant performance of
‘Christmas Number 1’ are detailed in the
attached letter.

Paul Robinson will be running a KS2 (Year 3/4/5/6)
tag rugby club next half term. This will run after
school from Friday 9 November to Friday 14
December 3.20 - 4.20 pm.

See attached flyer for more information and reply
slip should your child wish to attend.

DUNNINGTON METHODIST CHURCH

Golden Rail Brass Band will perform in the Reading
Room on Saturday 27" October

Please see attached poster with details

POPPY APPEAL

Poppies will be on sale in school from Monday 5
November 2018.

Minimum donation for wristbands is £1 and is limited
to one per child.

KS1 ITALIAN CLUB

Mr Gargiulo will be running an Italian club for the
KS1 children starting on Monday 5™ November.

A letter is attached with further details and a reply
slip to complete should your child wish to take
part.

South York

MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST




BOOK CHARACTER COMPETITION
As | am very enthusiastic about reading | am launching a whole school competition to tell me about a
favourite book character.

The children have been told about it in assembly and will be bringing a sheet home to draw their
favourite book character and explain why they chose it.

Each class will choose a winner. The closing date for the competition is Thursday 29" November 2018

Another template sheet is attached.

Thank you
Mrs Waddle
TIMES TABLE CHAMPIONS SCIENCE TOPIC ACTIVITY
Here are some of our Times Table Champions. The children in Year 1 and Year 2 really enjoyed
They have been working brilliantly on practising | the science activity this week on ‘Humans and

their times tables! other Animals’

If parents wish to contribute towards the cost of
this activity we would be grateful to receive a
voluntary contribution of 50p.

Many thanks

NATIONAL LOTTERY FUNDING NEWS
We are pleased to announce that Dunnington CE Primary School have now attained sports funding on
behalf of Primary Influence UK “Awards For All” through the National Lottery sports grant scheme. This
was applied for as the Koboca online sports survey, that the children filled in last term, showed one of
the top requested sports across all year groups to be gymnastics. This funding will be used for after
school gymnastics clubs and to buy some new gym equipment. The club will run all year but the year
groups that can attend will change in order to give as many children as possible an opportunity.

The first year groups that this will be offered to will be Year 5 and Year 6. Please see the attached letter
if your child is interested.

Many thanks
Mrs Rowntree

MESSAGE FROM MISS JARVIS
Apologies again for not being able to meet with parents on Tuesday 23 October. | will meet with those
parents who had appointments on Tuesday on the first Thursday back after half term, 8" November.
The appointments will be at the same times as already arranged.

If the date and time is not convenient for you please contact the school office to arrange another date.

Many thanks
Miss Jarvis

South York

=_MULTI-ACADEMY-TRUST
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DUNNINGTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

Pear Tree Lane
Dunnington
York YO19 5QG >
Tel 01904 552910

Head teacher — Caroline Hancy P
| Touaury marc] |

24 QOctober 2018
Christmas Number 1
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Our Infant performance of ‘Christmas Number 1 * will be on the afternoons
of Tuesday 11" December and Wednesday 12" December, beginning at 2.00pm.

TICKETS

Each family will be allocated a total of 2 tickets. You may wish to use your 2 tickets on the same
afternoon or, if it is more convenient, use one for each performance. To help us organise seating
arrangements, could you please complete the slip below, stating which performance you would
like your tickets for.

Please note that in order for us to comply with fire regulations, we must insist that if
you do bring a younger child with you, that he/she must be counted as one of your ticket
allocations. This is essential, as extra children sitting on laps count as extra ‘bodies’ in the hall.
We are sure you will appreciate our concern for this, as a matter of fire safety.

Any school aged siblings will have already watched the performance in school time.

Please could you return all ticket requests by Friday November 9th. This will then allow us
sufficient time to organise places and send you your tickets. You will receive these by Friday 16th
November.

SPARE TICKETS

There are occasionally a few spare tickets left when we have allocated family tickets.

If you would be interested in receiving a spare ticket, then please indicate below. To be fair to
everyone, we will pick ‘out of a hat’ for this. We will then include your spare ticket when we send
you your allocated ones. PLEASE NOTE-We can only offer one spare ticket per family

Please remember to bring your tickets with you on the day of the performance, as we are
unable to admit anyone without!

Yours faithfully,
The Infant Staff

Please return this slip to your child’s teacher by Friday 9" November

Child's NAME. ...
| require one/two (please delete) ticket/s for Tuesday 11" December
| require one/two (please delete) ticket/s for Wednesday 12" December

I would/would not ( please delete) be interested in a spare ticket for either
performance.



Paul Robinson will be running a KS2 (Y3/4/5/6) tag rugby club this half term.
Tag rugby is a really fun game that is played as a pre cursor to the contact
game. This involves quick pace running and passing whilst trying to score a try
without having a tag removed from the velcro belt you wear. A removed tag is
classed as the tackle so there is no contact involved. We have opened it up
Year 3 children for this half term. The cost will be £2.25 per session and we
ask that the full half term is paid in full to avoid children dipping in and out of
sessions. Please pay £13.50 (cash) or send a cheque made payable to Paul
Robinson with your reply slip in a sealed envelope to the school office.

Many thanks,
L.Rowntree

Y3/4/5/6 Tag rugby club — Friday 9" November — Friday 14" December
3.20pm-4.20pm

My child would like to take part in the Y3/4/5/6 Tag
rugby club

Medical
conditions:

Please circle: collected/Over the Rainbow/other

Signed




Dunnington Methodist Church

GOLDEN RAIL BRASS BAND

Saturday 27" October
7.30 pm in the Reading Room

ANNIVERSARY

CELEBRATION

150 Years of this Chapel

Tickets £7.50 from: Jocelyn Auton 01904 488044
Barbara Cundall 01904 489450

Proceeds to Dunnington Methodist Church




DUNNINGTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL
Pear Tree Lane
Dunnington

York YO19 5QG
Tel 01904 552910
dunnington.primary@york.gov.uk
www.dunningtonprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Caroline Hancy
head.dunningtonprimary@york.gov.uk

24"™ October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

| will be running an Italian club for KS1 children from Monday the 5% of
November through the whole of the half term. However, there will be no club
on the 19" of November as KS1 will be on their trip to the Moors. The club will
run from 3.20pm to 4.20pm each Monday.

Many Thanks,

Mr Gargiulo.

My child would like to take part in the KS1 Italian
club.

I will collect my child at 4.20 pm from the front
office.

South York

MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST

The South York Multi-Academy Trust. Please see our website for a full list of our partner primary schools.

Registered address: Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York YO10 4FY.
A charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales. Company registration number:11082297
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24™ October 2018
Dear Parent / Carer,

We are pleased to announce that Dunnington CE Primary School have now attained sports funding on
behalf of Primary Influence UK "Awards For All" through the National Lottery sports grant scheme,
This was applied for as the Koboca online sports survey, that the children filled in last term, showed
one of the top requested sports across all year groups to be gymnastics. This funding will be used for
after school gymnastics clubs and to buy some new gym equipment. The club will run all year but the
year groups that can attend will change in order to give as many children as possible an opportunity.
Due to health and safety, places will be limited to 20. If the club is oversubscribed, then names will
be pulled out of a hat.

Arrangements:

e Starting :Friday 9th November 2018 (every Friday until 14th December)
e Time: 3.20pm - 4.20pm

* Venue: School Hall

Equipment needed:
e PE kit ¢ Water bottle

To confirm a place, you must:

* Retfurn the reply slip to the class teacher by Monday 5™ November and we will notify you by
Thursday 8™ November.

e Ensure your child brings the appropriate kit.

Yours faithfully,

Mr G Hanson (Sports Coach)

I give permission for to participate in the Y5/6 Gymnastics after school
club.

My child will walk home ()
My child will be collected ( )
My child will go to Over the Rainbow ( )

Signed (Parent/Carer)




